
 

 

14th October 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Top 3 Attendance scores this week  

1stHawking 99.63%                 2nd Attenborough 99.41%             3rd Ennis Hill 98.4% 

Well done to  Hawking for your fantastic attendance!  

Story time  

At 2:50pm on Thursday 19th October we will holding our first ‘Story time’ session for Attenborough class. 

Parents/ family members are invited into school to enjoy a story book with their child every half term. Dates for 

these are on our parents’ events section on the website.  

Autumn Arts and Crafts 

Thank you to those families who were able to attend our autumn arts and craft sessions, it was very popular 

and well attended. The children had a fabulous time and loved having their family members in school to spend 

time completing a variety of craft activities with them.  We have more of these planned in throughout the year- 

please see the parents events page on the website for further dates and information.  

Tempest Photography 

On Tuesday 17th October the school photographer will be in school. Photographs will be available to buy shortly 

afterwards.  

Halloween Disco 

A reminder that on Friday 20th October it will be the Halloween Disco. Tickets are £2.50 and include a drink and 
crisps 2:50 -3:20 for Attenborough children and 4:00 -4:45 for Hawking, Ennis Hill and Luther King children. Our 
wonderful PFA will also be holding a ‘decorate your own pumpkin’ competition on Thursday 19th – there will be 
a first, second and third prize. We can’t wait to see all your ‘fang’-tastic designs! 

Anxiety Workshops 

Thank you to those parents able to attend our anxiety workshop, it was well attended. We are keen to support 
our families with their child’s wellbeing and we are looking to deliver more workshops around mental health 
and wellbeing over the course of the year.  

Home Reading  

All children have a reading record which we use alongside their reading books to record information about their 
individual reads, these are monitored by staff. We promote reading for pleasure in school and all children will 
have a book banded book and one they have chosen from our school library. Please can parents/ carers support 
the children with developing their love of reading by reading with them at home and recording this in their 
reading records.  

Warm wishes  

Miss Horsfall, Mrs Akroyd, Miss Vincent (SLT) 

 


